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NCC receives construction assignment outside Oslo for 
SEK 150 M 
 
NCC Construction Norway has secured an assignment to construct office, warehouse 
and parking premises in the Municipality of Asker, 20 kilometers west of Oslo. The 
customer is Gjerdrum Eiendom AS and the contract is worth a total of about SEK 150 
million. 
 
The construction project comprises 13,400 square meters of floor space and is situated 
adjacent to the E18 Expressway in the Municipality of Asker. Construction is expected to take 
17 months to complete and is scheduled to commence on February 1, 2010. Pre-engineering 
and planning of the project will commence immediately.  
 
Between 15 and 20 NCC employees will work on the project and the order will be registered 
in the fourth quarter of 2009.  
 
 

 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Gunnar Ulvestad, District Manager, NCC Construction Norway, +47 482 46 413 
Cato A. Mørk, Communication Manager, NCC Construction Norway, +47 924 55 663 
Ulf Thorné, Press Relations Manager, NCC Group, +46 (0)8 585 523 46, +46 (0)70 214 77 27 
 
 
 
All of NCC’s press releases are available on www.ncc.se 
 
NCC is one of the leading construction and property development companies in the Nordic region. NCC had in 
2008 sales of fully SEK 57 billion, with 20,000 employees. NCC Construction Norway constructs residential and 
office properties, roads, civil-engineering structures and other infrastructure in Norway. 
 
 


